
Ashland	Selectmen	Seeking	Letters	of	Interest	
	
	

The	Ashland	Board	of	Selectmen	will	be	filling	the	vacancy	on	the	board.		We	invite	
those	interested	in	serving	on	the	Board	to	submit	a	letter	of	interest	and	
qualifications	to	fnewton@ashland.nh.gov	or	by	mail	to	The	Ashland	Board	of	
Selectmen,	PO	Box	517,	Ashland,	NH	03217	no	later	than	close	of	business	on	
Friday,	August	26th..	The	Board	will	review	all	letters	and	make	a	decision	no	later	
than	our	next	regular	meeting	on	September	6.	


